
 
 

 

 
Dear Exhibitors: 
 
On behalf of the Cleveland Clinic Department of Pulmonary and Critical Care Medicine, we invite you to 
participate in the upcoming Pulmonary Hypertension Summit, on January 16-17, 2025.  This will be a 
live, in-person event, held at the Hollywood Beach Marriott in Hollywood, Florida.  The Summit is directed 
to physicians, physician assistants, and nurses with an interest in pulmonary hypertension. The activity is 
expected to draw an audience of approximately 150+ practitioners. 
 
The 2025 Pulmonary Hypertension Summit will bring together local, national, and international experts 
to provide health care professionals with an in-depth review and analysis of the most recent 
advancements in the diagnosis and treatment of Pulmonary Hypertension.  This two-day, CME-certified 
educational activity will, in turn, have positive effects on improving the quality of care for this patient 
population.  More information on the program can be found at http://ccfcme.org/PH2025.   
 
Highlights of this year’s Summit: 

• Hands-on Workshops with right heart catheterization simulation  
• Updates from the 7th World Symposium 
• Keynote speaker - Marc Humbert, MD 
• Other speakers include Vallerie McLaughlin, MD, David Badesch, MD, Raymond Benza, MD, Nick 

Kim, MD, Oksana Schlobin, MD, Steve Mathai, MD and Jimmy Ford, MD 
• Updated treatment algorithm 
• Sessions on PH due to left heart and lung disease, and scleroderma 
• CTEPH session with case discussion  
• The patient perspective  

 
New in 2025: Hands-on Workshops!  Participants will join our Cleveland Clinic experts for interactive, 
experiential training to develop a fuller appreciation of PAH diagnosis and management. 

 
If you have any questions or require further information, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Kindest regards,  
 

 
Jyl Rhoden 
Cleveland Clinic Center for Continuing Education 
E:rhodenj@ccf.org   P: 216-401-6491 
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